
Diversion 
Notice

TC23/382
19 June 2023

Due to an event, parts of Whitburn will be closed on Saturday 24th June between 0945 hrs 
and 1330 hrs approximately.

Diversions

Service X18 – between Whitdale Roundabout and Heartlands Roundabout, buses will 
divert via the B7066 in both directions. 

Please find a suitable location in between the two rounabouts at Heartlands to take any layover 
time before starting journeys towards Edinburgh.

Location of Road Closure: Whitburn

Service Affected:

Effect of Road Closure:

X18

Diversion

Expected End Time:
Start Time: 0945 hrs on Saturday 24th June 2023

1330 hrs on Saturday 24th June 2023

Operations
William Hamilton
Lothian Country
55 Annandale Street
Edinburgh
EH7 4AZ

If you are unsure of any aspect of this diversion, stop immediately and contact control


